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Dear Dr Cheung

I concur with the views of Mr Phil Minns.

Yours sincerely

Date: 11 September 2023

1

The Hon. John Ajaka
SLHD Board Chair

I note the Deputy Secretary, People, Culture and Governance Division, MoH, Mr Phil Minns has
already responded to this in his latest correspondence to you.

Dr Winston Cheung
Chair
Concord Hospital Medical Staff Council

Thank you for your correspondence dated 6 September 2023 which I received by email on 7
September 2023.
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